
Institutional Portion of the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund 
 

Norwich University received the Section 314(a)(1) of the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental 

Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSAA) grant award notification on January 19, 2021.  On March 28, 2021 

Norwich requested drawdown of the awarded funds.  The funds were received by the University on 

March 29, 2021. 

 

The institutional funds were utilized in accordance with Section 314(a)(1) of CRRSAA. You may find the 

Quarterly Budget and Expenditure Reporting under CRRSAA here: “pdf link”. 

 

This is the final report on the disposition of institutional portion of CRRSAA funds.  Funds will not be 

used for payments to contractors for the provision of pre-enrollment activities, including marketing and 

advertising; endowments; or capital outlays associated with facilities related to athletics, sectarian 

instruction, or religious worship. 

 

Questions related to the use of the Institutional Portion of the Coronavirus Response and Relief 

Supplemental Appropriations Act may be directed to Norwich’s Vice President for Administration and 

Finance, Mr. Martin Hanifin, at mhanifin@norwich.edu (mailto:mhanifin@norwich.edu). 
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